
Invoice Revision Announcement 

Dear Stakeholders, 

We hope this message finds you well. We are writing to inform you of a recent revision to our 

invoices. 

Effective immediately, all invoices issued from our company will reflect the updated pricing 

structure and payment terms. The changes have been made to enhance our services and ensure a 

smoother transaction process. 

For your reference, the key changes are as follows: 

• Adjustment of service fees 

• Updated payment deadlines 

• Inclusion of detailed service descriptions 

If you have any questions or require further clarification, please do not hesitate to reach out to 

our finance department at finance@example.com. 

Thank you for your understanding and continued partnership. 

Sincerely, 

Your Company Name 

Your Company Address 

Your Company Phone 

Your Company Email 


